
 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

East Islip High School 
 

 

August 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Pursuant to Section 9528 of the No Child Left Behind Act, the East Islip School District must provide 

to military recruiters and institutions of higher education, upon request, access to secondary school 

student’s names, addresses and telephone listings.  A secondary school student or the parent of the 

student may request that the student’s name, address, and telephone listing not be released without 

prior written parental consent.  (The list only contains students in grades 11 and 12.)  The district will 

comply with all such requests. 

 

Parents wishing to exercise their option to withhold their consent to the release of the above 

information to military recruiters and institutions of higher learning must sign and return the tear off 

below to Mr. Bernard, Principal, by September 17, 2018.  Please note this only pertains to juniors and 

seniors. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mark Bernard 

MB/bz 

 

 

             
  

    

Withholding of Consent to Release Student Information 

Pursuant to the No Child Left Behind Act 
 

We are exercising our right under the No Child Left Behind act of 2001, and hereby request that the 

name, address and telephone listing of the student below, who is currently a student at your school, 

NOT be released to military recruiters without prior written consent.  We do however consent to the 

disclosure of such information to colleges and universities other than military schools. 

 

__________________________________               Grade:      11         12            . 
            Please print student’s name           Please circle appropriate grade 

                              

 

 

__________________________________   __________________________ 

     (Parent or Legal Guardian Signature)       Date 
                                        


